
 

 

GEELONG REPLACEMENT TRIAL 

SAT & SUN  26 & 27 MAY 2018   
(Originally 2 & 3 Dec 2017 – Postponed due to wet weather) 

 
Message From Trial Secretary Tina 

 
Hi Everyone,  

The Geelong trial on K9 entries will open this week. 
There is a change of Judge, Peter Buyxk is unable to fulfil his appointment 

on the Sunday due to the change of date. Annette Claughton has kindly 
accepted to take the appointment. 

Amendments for change of Judge will be on K9. Once live you will be able 
to upgrade your dogs, provided that you dont enter extra classes. If you 

wish to enter extra classes you will need to do a seperate entry. 
if you have any problems, questions, please PM or email me 

trial.secretary@godc.org.au, I will endeavour to assist. 

 
Cheers 

Tina 
23 Apr 2018 
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